
Menu  Bar  Improvements  to
RMLSweb Coming October 31st

Improvements to the RMLSweb menu bar are set to go live the
morning of Thursday, October 31st, as part of this year’s
browser  compatibility  project.   These  improvements  are
specifically  targeted  to  improve  usability  for  more  web
browsers,  tablet  computers,  smartphones,  and  other  mobile
devices, but other users may be delighted at the changes as
well…

What’s Rolling Out?

We’ll be making design changes to the menu bar (above)—it will
be larger, sport a lighter color, and be responsive to the
user’s screen size.

Drop-down menus will be easier to navigate, graying out menu
bar headers with no link (left) and clearly nesting sub-menus.

Clicking the RMLS™ logo on the left corner above the menu bar
will return the user to the desktop page.

Users needing to change their RMLSweb user preferences will be
pleased by a new shortcut. Simply click on the user’s name in
the upper right corner, and a shortcut will drop down below.
(User preferences are currently accessed under the Toolkit
option in the menu bar.)

Finally, chatting with RMLS™ will be easier than ever! The
chat button will be moved out of the right sidebar (which many
RMLSweb users keep minimized) and placed at the top of the
page for easier access. Chat was rolled out in February and
has been immensely popular.

These  improvements  will  be  rolled  out  during  the  monthly
maintenance outage, scheduled this month for October 30th from
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10pm until October 31st at 2am. RMLS™ will continue rolling
out browser compatibility improvements through this year, so
watch the blog for more in the coming months!


